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Rock up on July 3rd 

 
 

The village hall is back in action and the first event has 
been announced.  On July 3rd, local group Bare Wires 
will play classic rock and blues on the recreation field 
.at the village hall, starting at 7.30 p.m.  The event will 
be held outdoors. 
 
Tables and chairs will be provided and you can bring 
your own glasses, drinks and nibbles or a full scale 
picnic.  You can also bring a gazebo and organisers will  
help you position it so that you do not block the view 
of the stage.  Best of all, the event is free.   
Contact Rob on 07767 203628 for further information. 

Safari supper is back! 

 
 

This year’s safari supper will take place on Saturday 
14th August, with different venues for each of the 
three courses.  Tickets cost £15 per adult, £5 for 
children between 8 and 16 years of age and free for 
those younger than 8.   
 
Tickets are available at the village shop or from Kate 
Mather at katemather@landgatetg.co.uk or on 
077776 180121.  

It may be cosy now, but will your home leak heat when it’s cold?  

 

Last winter some of TGPC’s residents took advantage 
of TGPC’s heat detector to find out where they were 
losing heat from their homes.  While it’s hard to think 
that far ahead in mid-summer, you can book the 
detector at any time so planning ahead may help to 
get to grips with your draughts.  Call Kate Mather on 
07776 180121 or make contact by email at 
katemather@landgatetg.co.uk 
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